Message of Support for PAW 2024

We, at the Philippine Statistics Authority, are pleased to stand with you, our
data subjects, and the National Privacy Commission (NPC) in full support of
the Privacy Awareness Week (PAW) 2024 celebration.

With the theme, ‘Data Privacy for All: Embracing Inclusivity and
Diversity," we proudly join the NPC in championing data privacy rights for
all as we believe that every individual deserves the right to control their own
personal data. Everyone, regardless of age, gender, ethnicity, or socio-
economic status, deserves equal protection and respect for their privacy.

As stewards of public trust, we vow to respect your privacy rights and protect -
the personal data you entrusted to us, ensuring your digital, financial,
reputational, and physical safety.

As data subjects, you can celebrate PAW by staying informed about your
rights, advocating for data privacy in your communities and workplaces, and
being mindful of the information you share online.

For  more information, visit PAW 2024  webpage at
https://privacy.gov.ph/paw2024/

To learn more about how we process personal data and protect it from
unauthorized use and disclosure, or accidental or unlawful loss, please visit
our [Privacy Statement link].

If you have suggestions, comments, and questions relating to data privacy,
contact Atty. Eliezer Ambatali, our Data Protection Officer, at

dpo@psa.gov.ph.
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